
St. James’ Sebastopol & St. Aloysius Redan 
Parish Priest: Fr Kevin Maloney, Ph: 5331 4981 

Presbytery: 508 Leith St, Redan 

Pentecost Sunday- Sunday 4th June 2017 

Next week’s readings:   Sunday 11th June 2017   Trinity Sunday (A) 

Exodus 34:4-6, 8-9  Daniel 2:52-56  2 Corinthians 13:11-13  John 3:16-18 

   Sebastopol Parish Coordinator: Pauline O’Brien, Ph: 5336 1353 

Email: sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tuesday 9.30am – 4.30pm, Friday 9.30am – 3.00pm 

   Redan Parish Coordinator:  Bernadette Lynch, Ph: 5335 9460 

Email: redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tue & Wed 9.00am-12.00pm, Thursday 9.00am-3.00pm 

   Parish Secretary:   Jacinta Westbrook, Ph: 5331 2933 

Email: ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office hours: Monday – Friday 10.00am – 5.00pm 

  There are two collections. The first (Presbytery collection) is for the support of the parish priest and follows the sermon.  

   The second is for the running of the parish (planned giving, envelopes) and occurs after the Intercessions. 

Last Weekend’s Collections:  Parish             Sebastopol $528.85  Redan $683.00 

                                                  Presbytery     Sebastopol $341.25  Redan $714.00 

Baptism Parent Information Evenings for the Parishes of Redan and Sebastopol - Parents wishing to have their 
children Baptised in the parishes of Redan and Sebastopol need to attend a Baptism preparation evening.  

At this meeting the enrolment for the Sacrament and date of celebration will be confirmed.  These meetings 

are held on the 2nd Thursday of the month at 7pm in Redan Parish Centre, 506 Leith Street Redan.  The next 
meeting will be on Thursday 8th June 2017.  For any enquiries please contact Bernadette or Pauline at either 
parish centre. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BUPA Age Care - Prayer service at the BUPA Age Care on Thursday 8th June at 10.30am.  They will occur every 

second Thursday.  All welcome. 

 

Change of Saturday evening Vigil Mass Time – St. Patrick’s Cathedral 
Parishioners who attend the Saturday evening Vigil were given the opportunity to indicate their preferred times for 

the Vigil during the three Winter months June, July and August. The time of 5.30 pm was deemed the most popular 
and will be the new time for the Mass from June 3rd.  
 

 

Mass Times;  
Monday 12.05pm Cathedral 

Tuesday 12.05pm Cathedral  

Wednesday 12.05pm Cathedral 

Thursday 9.30am Redan 
12.05pm Cathedral  

Friday  9.30am Sebastopol  
12.05pm Cathedral  

Saturday 10.00am Cathedral 

 
Sacrament of Penance  
Cathedral     Friday 11.00am, Saturday 11.30 am 

Weekend Masses 
Cathedral    St Aloysius    St James’           
5.30 pm Vigil  6.00 pm Vigil 
8.00 am          9.00 am        10.30 am 
10.30 am 

5.00 pm  
Rokewood Every 3rd Sunday at 10.30am 
 

Recent Deaths:  Kath Day, Joyce Keynton,  
                            Ciril Mauric, Kathleen O’Sullivan, 

 

 

Anniversaries:   
Aymon Atkinson, Les Atkinson, James Everard Snr.,  

Roger Hogan, Malachi Keighery, Evie Nestor, Gerard 

M. Phillips, Ruby Sullivan, Nonie Thyne, Leo 

Tuddenham,  Irvine Wilkie, Nikola Zimmermann,  
 

Please remember in your Prayers the following:  
Rodney Ball, Maria Bessems, Norah Best, Eli Carter,  

Brett Bond, Irina Davis, Julie Delahenty,  

Fletcher Densley, Blake Dridan, Andrew Flood,  

Mary Patricia Guinan, Cody Joy,  

Margaretha Kuzmich, Jim Maher, Grace Molloy, 

Michala Murphy, Frank Nolan, John O’Keeffe,  

Rosellie Ozimek,  Sally Patterson, Mary Skelton,  

Leonie Street, Jenny Tan, Connie Vincent,  

Mary Westall,  Lynn Whiteley 
 



St. James’ Parish Sebastopol 
 

Opportunities for Prayer 
Monday         10.30 am Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament including Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  Your 
presence is welcome.   
 

Dates to Remember:  
Sunday 4th June                                    2.30pm              Good Shepherd Community Prayer Group 
Monday 5th June                                    1pm                  Parish Craft Group 
Tuesday 6th June                                   9.30am              Caring Group Meeting 
Monday 12th June                                  7pm                  St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting 
Saturday 17th June                                 9am                  Men’s Breakfast 
 

Filipino Community 
Rosary                                                                                   2nd Wednesday of month at 7pm 

Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group      1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm  
 

Sacrament of Eucharist / First Communion 
Today we welcome the following children and their families who are with us for the celebration of their First 

Eucharist at Mass:   

Charlotte Buttler, Sior Cassar, Allarah Ceballos, Josephine Ceballos, Henry Connellan, Maya Forrester, Jack 

Gervasoni, Ellen Hall, Jacob Hanrahan, Innocent Okanyi, Kurt Olasiman, Greta Reus and Rylee Sheridan. 

Thank you to the members of our Parish Sacramental Team who have coordinated this preparation – Narelle Cox, 

Garth Kydd, Jan Schaper, Dolly Seery and Marie Young. 

Morning tea will be held in the foyer after Mass.  Everyone is welcome to join us. 
 

Singing Priests – Diocese of Malaybalay Paring Bukidnon 
‘Paraiso’ is a concert of Stewardship, Gratitude and Joy will be held on 18th June at 3pm in the St. James’ Parish 

Hall.  A fundraiser to help build retirement homes for old-aged and infirmed clergy & support the Environment 

Protection Program of the Diocese.  Enquiries:  Sherly 0417 331 756 and Imelda 0418 956 493. 
 

Used Postage Stamps - The Josephite Associates, Sebastopol Group are asking Parishioners to save used postage 
stamps and place them in a box in the foyer.  Please leave a border of about 1cm around the stamps.  These 

stamps are sold and money raised goes to assist their missionary work in Peru.  Your help in this endeavour would be 

much appreciated.  Thank you. 
 

MacKillop Family Group Members 
You are invited to Lunch at the Red Lion Hotel, 217-229 Main Rd, Ballarat, at 12.30PM, Wednesday, 7th June 2017.  

Josie and Kevin Tatti are kindly organising this outing.  Please RSVP by Sunday 4th June. 
 

Prayer after Communion 
God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me in adjusting to changes in 

health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow through every fibre of my being.  Keep me well, and hope 

filled, always.  Holy Spirit use me in my situation, for the good of others.  Amen. 

******************************************************************************************************************************* 

Many Thanks 
Pat Kelleher would like to thank all involved on the Saturday night for your help and to everyone for all your best 

wishes.  Thank you. 
 

Australian Catholic Youth Festival 
Parishes are asked to encourage young people (year 9-30 yo) to attend the Australian Catholic Youth Festival in 

Sydney December 7-9, 2017.  Ballarat Diocese can assist in connecting your young people to a larger group if 

needed.  The diocese is also sourcing accommodation and transport for groups to use.   Please contact Amanda 

on 5337 7125 or youth@ballarat.catholic.org.au.   
 

Soup Luncheon – Asylum Seeker Fundraiser – Wednesday 21st June 
The Annual Refugee Week Soup and Sandwich Luncheon will be held again at Nazareth House Hall on Wednesday 

June 21st at 12.30pm.  Didgeridoo and acknowledgement of Country at 1pm followed by Asylum Seeker 

Presentation to Ballarat Elders and musical items for local Asylum Seeker.  Entry $20.  Concession $15.  INQUIRIES 

0401175045.  
 

Family Matters – Strengthening Respectful Relationships - social.justice@ballarat.catholic.org.au 
All are welcome to attend this forum with Fr Frank Brennan SJ as the guest speaker which will be held on Saturday, 

June 24th 9.00 am – 3.00 pm in St Patrick’s Cathedral Hall, Ballarat.  The free event is being hosted by the Social 

Justice Commission of the Diocese of Ballarat.  Please register your 

attendance: http://2017familymatters.weebly.com/ Details about workshops will be released soon.  



St. Aloysius Parish Redan 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - Thursday morning at 9.00am before the 9.30am Mass 
Adoration and Exposition – 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00 pm – 8.00 pm. 

 

GodStart - This group will meet on Tuesday 6th of June at 10am in the Parish Centre.  All welcome 
 

Caring Circle - Anointing Mass – and raffle – A big thank you to all who helped plan and celebrate the anointing 
Mass last week.  The raffle raised $364.  The next Caring circle meeting is on Wednesday 7th June at 1pm in the 

Parish Centre  

 
Wool – The Caring circle are asking for donations of wool so they can continue their knitting for the Premature  
babies at our hospitals and also knitting that will distrusted to those in need over winter.  Baby wool and 8 ply.  There 

is a box in the foyer of the church this weekend for collections. Thank you to those who have already made 

donations of wool and beautiful knitted baby garments.  
 

Sacrament of Eucharist / First Communion 
This weekend we welcome the final group of parish children who will be receiving the Sacrament of Eucharist for 

the first time. 

 
We welcome to our Parish through the Sacrament of Baptism;  

James and Jacob Craig      sons of Robert and Rowena 

May they grow in faith in their loving families and our Catholic Community 

 

RCIA – This weekend we welcome Rowena Craig who is our final candidate in our RCIA process, she will be fully 

initiated into the Catholic church at Mass on Sunday morning. 

 
 

Roster 10th  / 11th  June  

Mass Leader Reader Offertory  Sp 
Ministers 

Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners  

6pm Pauline 

Kendrick 

Tony 

Phillips 

Michelle 

Flood 

Anthony 

Braybrook 

Bill Van 

Ravenstein 

 

Michelle 

Flood  

Mary 

Poliness 

Team 3 
Norma 

McGuigan 

Team 4 
Rita Keogh  

Sue De 

Natris 

Monica 

Dignan 

Judith 

Grana 

9am Colin 

Vanderkley 

Val Dulfer Annette 

Hirth 

Albert 

Dulfer 

Moira 

Czurlowski 

John 

George 

Tony 

Haintz  

Children’s Liturgy – Val Dulfer 

 

If you are an experienced professional, business or trades person, in any area, here is a 

volunteering opportunity that will change your life.  Communities in Asia, the Pacific and Africa 

are looking to provide mentoring opportunities for local personnel and improve processes and 

procedures for organisations vital to reducing poverty.  To ensure sustainable development they 

prefer those willing to come for two years, but accept that some are only available for 12 

months.  If you want to find out more, please contact Christine on 02 9560 5333 or email 

palms@palms.org.au  

 

 

World Environment Day – Monday, June 5, 2017 

The Diocesan Ecological and Sustainability Group invite all parishes of the diocese to celebrate World 

Environment Day on Monday, June 5, 2017.  The theme for World Environment Day 2017 is Connecting 

People to Nature – in the city and on the land, from the poles to the equator.  The following is Pope Francis’ 

prayer from Laudato Si’ (A prayer for our earth).  Further information on global actions can be found at: 

http://worldenvironmentday.global/ 
 


